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31st March 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We made it!    
It has been wonderful to see all of your children back to school and we can honestly say that for most of our pupils this has been an enjoyable experience.  To see your children reconnect with their friends and the adults who work in our school has been a privilege.  Their resilience is amazing.  They have been through two lockdowns and have returned with new skills and learning, but most of all they have retained their wonder and awe of childhood.

As our pupils begin a  well-earned Easter break I wish to pray tribute to two groups of people: you our parents and the amazing staff of our school. 

The work parents have put it at home during lockdown has been brilliant.  You are to be congratulated.  You have loved and cared for your children and enabled their return to school to be as seamless as possible.

To our staff I say a massive thank you for both the remote and face to face learning you have delivered and planned this term.  I have never been more proud of any school staff than I am of the current staff. The enthusiasm with which you faced restart and the array of fun learning activities which you delivered to your classes has been humbling to watch. Thank you.

As we prepare for the celebration of Easter I ask for God's blessings on everyone associated with our school.  Please take care of each other during the break and hopefully we can all return on 12th April ready and able to face the challenges of next term, whatever they may be.

Thank you and Happy Easter.

Jacqueline Loughran

Principal

PS

Make sure to check out our website regularly for updates!
~ Finding Success in every child ~
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